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Dear Committee, As an Oregon resident and parent I support this bill. Teens who 

have completed the standards for a GED or diploma should receive a high school 

diploma instead of a GED. This will give them the best opportunity for further 

education and job choices and avoid the stigma that comes with the GED. Thank 

you! 


